
Covenant on 

Facebook: 

Covenant Facebook 

address is: 

https://facebook.com/cpc.

kannapolis/ 

Join us on Sunday 

morning online on 

our Facebook page 

at 11:00 AM. 

For online payment 

please go to 

www.Covenantpres

byterian-

kannapolis.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Pastor’s Desk 

 

June 2021 

Covenant Presbyterian Church 

Working for the Church 

Through the Holy Spirit 

 

Here is a summary of the 
Session’s work for 
March. 

The Session approved the 

following at its meeting on 

June 7, 2021.:  

The Session voted to keep 

the church’s covid-19 

protocols in place even if 

Gov. Cooper relaxes the 

state’s restriction. 

The Session is working on 

the general maintenance of 

the church cemetery. 

 Covenant will be 

sponsoring a Summer 

Feeding Program for 

children sponsored by 

Atrium Heath Ministry.  It will 

begin June 7, 2021and end 

August 20, 2021The 

program will be open from 

11:00 AM-1:00 PM Monday-

Friday and will be drive thru. 

If you would like for your 

child to be a part of this 

program, please contact 

Taranda Miller. 

Christian Education:  

The Youth Sunday school 

class will meet in the 

Fellowship Hall and the 

Session Meeting Summary for June 2021 
 

Adult class will meet in the 

Session Room on 

Sundays.  

Financial Report: 
  
The church is financially 
stable at this time. We 
thank God for continuing 
to bless our church as we 
continue to grow 
financially. If there are any 
questions regarding the 
finances, please contact 
the Treasurer, Mike Grier. 
 
Rental House: 
 
The house on Athens 
Street is being prepared 
for new renters as soon as 
possible. 
 
Vacation Bible School: 
 
Vacation Bible School was 
a wonderful success. I 
would like to thank all took 
part in Vacation Bible 
School. A special thanks 
to all who were teachers 
and assisted in the 
planning and carrying out 
the program. 
 
Pastor’s Office Hours: 
 
The Pastor will continue to 
work from home and will 
be in the office on 

Thursdays. Beginning in 
July or August I will be in 
the office on Tuesdays and 
Thursdays. 
 
The Pastor will be on 
Vacation August 2-8. 
 
Prayers For: 
 

• The church 

• The members 

• Church Leaders 

• Ministering to the 
community 

• New direction of 
the church 

• Continued Spirit-
led worship 

 
Worship Notice: 
 
Black History Moment 
every 4th Sunday. 
 
We are planning our 
outdoor service for 
August called “Church 
Without Walls.” 
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